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My name is John McCartney.

My Evidence in Chief dated 9 June 2017 outlines my experience and
qualifications relevant to this evidence in respect of the Queenstown Mapping
Hearings of the Proposed District Plan (PDP).

My evidence in chief provided an analysis of infrastructure issues and in
particular the feasibility of servicing the site with water supply, wastewater and
stormwater services. The following are the key conclusions of my evidence and
comment on the rebuttal evidence from Mr Ulrich Glasner.

A suitable water supply for the site is available and feasible to undertake. This
has been confirmed in principle by Mr Glasner.

Wastewater drainage from the land is expected to include gravity drainage and
the use of either a communal wastewater pump station or individual allotment
pump stations.

Mr Glasner’s original concerns regarding the ongoing maintenance costs arising
from a new communal wastewater pump station have been allayed due to the
highlighting of the additional rates that any new allotments would generate.

Mr Glasner had also raised concerns regarding the capacity of the wastewater
main over the Edith Cavell Bridge. However, the confirmation that there is an
item in the QLDC Long Term Plan that addresses this capacity constraint has
demonstrated that this constraint will not prevent development of the subject
land.

Stormwater is currently being managed using Low Impact Design principles on
other sites near the subject land and at other developments around the district.
Subject to recommendations and appropriate evolution of lot layout concepts, |
expect that this approach will be able to implemented on the subject land in
order to adequately manage stormwater runoff,

Mr Glasner has confirmed in his rebuttal evidence that he is satisfied with the
proposed infrastructure servicing of the site and that he is no longer opposed to
the rezoning request from an infrastructure point of view.

In conclusion, investigations o date confirm that the water supply, wastewater
and stormwater servicing aspects of the proposal to develop the subject land
are feasible and consistent with infrastructure expansion to service growth in
general in the Queenstown Lakes District.
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